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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Chessington World of Adventures Trip 

As a result of your child’s continued effort and hard work in their business lessons I have arranged an educational 
reward trip to Chessington World of Adventures on Friday 21st June 2024. 

During this trip pupils will experience a 60-minute workshop into Business, Tourism and Marketing, whereby 
they will be split into two groups with a specific time slot and supervised by staff members.  In the talks pupils 
will learn about creative techniques implemented into Chessington’s strategy to target their consumers to meet 
their needs precisely.  Additionally, pupils will understand the benefits and risks of expansion methods used by 
large businesses and discover reasoning behind changes made to the park as well as upcoming additions.  
Following the presentation, pupils will then be split into smaller groups with the opportunity to explore the park 
at their leisure, accompanied by one member of staff per group for the rest of the day. 

I hope all business pupils join this exciting opportunity where their efforts can be celebrated and business 
knowledge developed in an environment which will provide lasting memories and enjoyment. 

If your child would like to attend this trip, please complete the Consent Form attached and return to Pupil 
Services, along with making the deposit payment of £20.00 on Scopay, no later than Friday 26th April 2024.  The 
balance of £32.00 will be required by Friday 24th May 2024. 

Details of the trip are as follows:- 

Date:   Friday 21st June 2024 
Venue:   Chessington World of Adventures, Chessington, Surrey 
Time of Departure: 8:30am 
Time of Return:  6:30pm (approximately) 
Dress:   Non-school uniform 
Mode of Transport: Coach 
Cost:   £52.00 

This trip will be covered by school insurance and accompanies by members of staff.  This trip requires us to pre-
purchase transport/tickets to obtain the best price.  Therefore, we will be unable to offer a refund unless there 
are exceptional circumstances in the event of your child being unable to attend this trip. 
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Scopay is now the preferred method of payment for all trips, visits, and school activities.  If you visit 
www.scopay.com you will see payment details.  If you have mislaid your Scopay login details, please call Pupil 
Services.  Should you still wish to pay by cash or cheque please hand into Pupil Services (cheques should be 
made payable to Rayleigh Schools Trust).  If you have any Scopay queries regarding this trip, please contact 
Mrs A Twomey (atwomey@sweynepark.com).  Consent forms to be handed into Pupil Services once deposit 
payment has been made no later than Friday 26th April 2024. 

Any pupils who require medication must ensure that they bring this with them. 

If there are any financial difficulties, please contact the Headteacher, Mrs Dines, in the strictest confidence.  If 
you have any queries concerning the trip, please contact me at the school. 

Yours faithfully, 

S Hobbs 

Mr S Hobbs 

http://www.scopay.com/
mailto:atwomey@sweynepark.com

